
SUPER
MAX

 Supermax and Max are 
both great prayer warriers.
Max believes he has 
recieved it.
And confesses that he will 
recieve exactly what he has 
asked for and that settles it.

But the moment 
something goes wrong 
Max looses faith when he 
sees things are not right 
the way he prayed they 
would be.
Supermax also believes 
he has recieved it but 
then he goes out and 
makes it happen 
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Who are you max or 
supermax?

Do you succeed but NOT 
as you have hoped.

We all do.

We know not what a day 
brings forth.

His philosophy is "God 
helps those who help 
themselves and I claim 
it by faith".
Supermax does 
everything not just the 
things Max thinks are 
right.

When supermax hears a 
prophesy he says it's for 
me.
And then he goes out 
and tries to make it 
happen.
People fall over in the 
aisles when he goes out 
the front at 
church............
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